
Please… 

Don’t Feed the 

Waterfowl! 
Many people enjoy feeding geese and ducks, but the effects of this seemingly gener-

ous act can be harmful. If you care for these beautiful birds, please stop feeding 

them and allow them to return to their natural habits. 

Support the City of Chicopee and our efforts to keep wildlife wild and protect our 

natural waterbodies. 

REGULAR FEEDING CAN CAUSE: 

 Poor nutrition 

 Spread of disease 

 Aggressive behavior 

 Pollution 

 Overcrowding 

 Delayed migration 

Water Pollution Control Division 

80 Medina Street 

(413) 594-3585 

Department of Public Works 

115 Baskin Drive 

(413) 594-3557 


